
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 2515 Foothill Boulevard, Suite 300, Rock Springs,
Wyoming 82601

January 23,2017

Dominick Orlando, Senior Project Manager
Materials Decommissioning Branch
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop T-8F5
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Docket No. 40-8452

Source Material License No. SUA-1310

Dear Mr. Orlando:

License Condition No. 21 of Source Material License SUA-1310 requires an annual survey of land use in
the area within two kilometers of the Bear Creek uranium restricted area boundary to determine any
differences in land use from the preceding year.

This letter confirms that there were no changes in land use during 2016 compared to 2015.

If you have questions concerning this submittal contact me at (307) 870-4455 or email at
Emie.Scott@anadarko.com.

Sincerely,

Ernest Y Scott

Mining Operations Advisor


